
 

 

12 June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 6 Transition Evening: Monday 1 July 2024, 5pm - 6pm 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 6 Transition Evening at which you will find out more information about St 
Anne’s, your child’s Transition Day which takes place on the following day [Tuesday 2 July], and the start to Year 7 on 
Tuesday 3 September 2024.  

There will be an opportunity for you and your child to ask any questions you may have in relation to their Transition 
Day and the transition process.  

Please visit our website and our dedicated Year 6 transition webpage using the QR code below to sign up to our 
Transition Evening event and to find out more information about the move from primary to St Anne’s Academy.  If you 
require any further assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact our main reception, who will be happy to help you. 

 

Year 6 Transition Day: Tuesday 2 July 2024, 8:45am – 2:30pm 

We are really looking forward to holding our Transition Day and getting to know your child as this is an important part 
of transition that helps to prepare your child for their start here at St Anne’s in September.  During the Transition Day, 
your child will meet their form group and tutor, learn more about life at St Anne’s and will participate in practical, 
imaginative and creative lessons.  

Your child needs to arrive at the Academy between 8:45am and 9:00am and needs to be collected at 2:30pm.  Please 
note these are not our normal school hours and are for Transition Day only.  

 

Summer School  

We encourage all Year 6 students to attend our Summer School, which is a free event running from Monday 12 to 
Friday 16 August 2024, from 08:30 to 14:50 each day.  This is a fantastic opportunity for students to meet their peers 
in a friendly and welcoming environment.  Students will take part in a variety of activities including team building 



 

challenges, arts and crafts activities, street dance, sport and other fun activities.  The sessions are fun and informative 
with plenty of prizes to be won too!  Refreshments including breakfast and lunch will be provided every day, free of 
charge.   

If you would like your child to have a place at Summer School, please complete and return the consent form included 
with this letter at the Transition Evening, or sign up on our website and complete the consent form online.   
Alternatively, you can contact us directly using our transition email address transition@stannesacademy.org.uk, or by 
phone on 0161 643 2643.  Please book your child’s place by 30 June 2024 latest so that we can prepare accordingly.  

As a reminder, please also complete and return the consent form for the Anderton Centre trip and the student data 
collection form by 30 June 2024, the QR codes for which are as follows: 

 

      
 

If you need further paper copies of any of the above forms, or any support in completing them, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us.  We look forward to seeing you at Transition Evening. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

     
 

Chris Heyes     Mrs R Box 

Headteacher     Assistant Headteacher 

mailto:transition@stannesacademy.org.uk

